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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] SBAC Concerns for Consideration
1 message

Elizabeth Eames Biermann <eeames@gmail.com> Tue, May 14, 2024 at 7:04 AM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

I've attached a letter detailing some concerns I have about the SBAC's process and conclusions.

Best,
Elizabeth Biermann

--
Under Maine's Freedom of Access law, documents - including e-mail - about town/school department business are
classified as public records and may be subject to disclosure.
To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to cesbac+unsubscribe@
capeelizabethschools.org.
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